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Ottawa, October 14, 1910.

sir.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
24/25.

of the 4th instant enclosing the quarterly returns from

the St. Mary's Mission Boarding School.

In reply I beg to say that in view of the cir-

cumstances the Department has allowed the school the

grant for two pupils whose application have not yet

been received. Supplications for these two together with

those for the other additional pupils should be forwarded

at the earliest possible date.

Your obedient servant.

Pomhe

Secretary.

R. C. Salonald, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

New Westminster, B.G.
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